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samus aran continues to be one of the most prominent female characters in gaming, but thankfully,
secret files 3 can finally give her some more agency and allow her to fight using her trusty plasma
beam and shoot (without being restricted to one weapon). the game also includes several new
weapons, including the luma bomb, which is a strong beam that can be used as a weapon, and the
nova cannon, which is a powerful cannon that can be used to blast enemies from a distance. overall,
secret files 3 is a significant improvement over the original, and while it’s a hard game to
recommend, it’s a great candidate for anyone looking to check out a really fun metroidvania-style
game on the go. as for the gameplay, secret files 3 follows the series' familiar formula and abandons
the physical exploration of the previous game to slash-and-burn your way through each level
instead. clues and puzzle-solving are the order of the day as you follow the story and uncover the
mystery behind the cult, with the occasional physical obstacle to make sure you have to stop and
think about what you are doing. there are new mechanics to work through, but they are not far
removed from their previous incarnations, so you shouldnt miss much if you have played the
previous two games. it is, however, refreshing to watch the two characters explore new
environments, with max especially enjoying the flashy manhattan setting. in fact, the main joy of
secret files 3 is in watching the two characters interact with the world. max is now an active
participant of the adventure, not just a spectator, and he can move around the environment freely,
with a higher jumping limit. this allows for a whole new dimension to the game, and gives us
tantalizing glimpses of possible future games. this is especially prevalent in the case of max, whose
character design is more charming and fun than the previous games, and he grows much more
relaxed and comes across as more likeable as a result. he even has a more useful sidekick in his
trusty yellow ball, who helps out with many of the puzzles.
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... has the air of a cheap failure. You can put yourself in those shoes by being perfectly honest with
yourself: if you stop playing at the end of the first level, you've made your choice right there. There's

even a change of pace during the road from the Arctic to the Russian mine, where the game
suddenly focuses on interaction with the environment instead of puzzles. The final level is full of plot

holes, and the answers to the incongruous segments of the story are unsatisfactory. The dialogue
and story are poor, predictable and quite weak. There are a couple of good jokes, but the rest is

largely pointless. Overall, there's no point to the story, and it's far too uneven, making Secret Files 3
GoG Classic barely a game. Don't waste your time. Even so, the final conclussion isnt all doom and

gloom: Secret Files 3 still has some interesting ideas to show us, especially in the near future.
However, animation standards have fallen so low that a lot of things are choppy, and just downright
stupid. In the end, Secret Files 3 is a short lesson on how to do things right. But even as I write these
words, it is hard to get excited about a simple remake of an adventure game from four years ago. Its
worth mentioning that the game is packaged with quite a few very strange puzzles. I cant even start
counting. While its possible to figure these puzzles out by reading the manual, most of them do not
even have a manual with them, which is extremely rare. The most extreme example has the player
and Nina standing on some remote control boxes. Then you have to figure out how to open a secret
door, which is being lit up by a flashing light in the ceiling, using a fire extinguisher. These are not

easy puzzles, and they will stay with you until youve played the game to the end. What is most
shocking is that the game is over after three days of play, and it doesnt even tell you that you are
playing out the third days in a row. Indeed, some of the puzzles dont even seem to use days. Only

the puzzles that have to do with days really can be solved in a day. The rest will take you 2-3 days to
solve. 5ec8ef588b
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